
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

March 12, 2002 
  
 
FCC Authorization & Evaluation Laboratories 
7435 Oakland Mills Rd.  
Columbia  MD 21046 
 
Attention: Richard Fabina 
 
Re:  Additional antennas for certified product 
 FCC ID: HN2UAPRFID-900 
 
 
Dear Mr. Fabina, 
 

Our 900 MHz FHSS RIFD reader product Model 2100 was approved by 

the FCC under FCC ID: HN2UAPRFID-900 to Part 15.247 requirements on 

March 21, 2000. We would like to add another antenna to the list of approved 

antennas for the product. Our new antenna is a Maxrad MP8906PT//RPN(5) 

panel antenna with 6 dB gain, similar to the originally approved antenna. The 

antenna’s specifications are attached. 

Please feel free to contact us at 425 356 1765 or fax to 425 348 

2633 (E-mail: carl.turk@intermec.com) , if you have any questions. Thank 

you for your kind help. 

Best regards, 

 
Carl K. Turk, MSEE 
Sr. EMC Engineer 

 


